
 

 

 

 

 

 

Summary Highlights Board Meeting September 2023 

• Board Members and Leadership Team received a presentation from Canteen 

Manager regarding current canteen processes and issues. 

• Canteen Survey to be finalised and sent to families soon. 

• Feast Day Mass went very well. Poor student attendance with 200 absent. 

• Current enrolments 715. 141 confirmed enrolments for Year 7 2024. Projected 

enrolments for 2024 is 767. 

• CENT are increasing school fees by 6%. 

• Air-conditioning system to be re-engineered, as discussed with CENT.  

• Well-being funding available for community connectedness:  $25,000. $10,000 was 

used for Feast Day shared meal. Discussion around ways to use the remainder of the 

funding.  

• $25,000 grant available for beautifying the campus. More seating and shade sails to 

be installed at front of college.  

• Grant applied for to increase security – still pending.  

• The grace period for new uniforms (including backpack) is to be extended until end 

2023.  

• Low response from recent ‘Tell Them From Me’ survey. Survey results provided to 

Board members for review.  

• Pupil Free Day Mon 9th Oct so staff can complete mandatory training. 

• The climbing/play equipment is very worn and is going to be removed, due to risks. 


